
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 1st – Waitlist for VPK opens (see 

information below) 
 

May 6th – PTO General Meeting @  

6pm PVPV Café – ALL are welcome to 

come! 

 

May 7th – Nurses’ Day 

 

May 11th – Happy Mother’s Day 

 

May 14th – Parent input for class 

placement closes; Kindergarten 

screenings and tours 

 

May 26th – Memorial Day/NO SCHOOL 

 

May 29th – 5th Grade Graduation/ 

Report cards on HAC 

 

May 30th – Last Day of School (Early 

Release at 1:45pm) 

 

June 6th – VPK spots announced 

 

June 15th – Happy Father’s Day! 

 

Looking ahead: 

Aug. 6th – Welcome email from your 

child’s new teacher (by 3:15pm) 

 

Aug. 7th – VPK and Kindergarten Meet 

the Teacher from 8:00-9:30am 

 

Aug. 8th – Grades 1-5 Meet the Teacher 

from 8:30-11:00am 

 

Aug. 11th – First day of school for VPK 

and grades 1-5 

 

Aug. 11th – 14th – Kindergarten Staggered 

Start 

 

Aug. 16th – First day of school for all 

Kindergarteners  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PVPV (grades K-2) 

630 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-3820 

 

Rawlings (grades 3-5) 

610 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-8570 

 
 

A Note from the Principal 
 

Dear Sea Turtle Family, 

 

As we wrap up this school year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the incredible journey we've shared. This 

year has been filled with growth, challenges, and countless memorable moments.  I truly have enjoyed every 

day serving as the principal of this wonderful school! 

 

I want to celebrate the achievements and milestones our children have accomplished. Each success, whether 

big or small, is a testament to their hard work, dedication, and perseverance. I am immensely proud of their 

growth, both academically and personally.  Way to go sea turtles! 

 

Our incredible teachers and staff are committed to excellence and student success, and they work tirelessly to 

create a positive, engaging, nurturing learning environment for our kids.  They truly are the best of the best, and I 

cannot thank them enough for all they do to make this school such a special place to be. 

 

I also want to take a moment to express my gratitude and admiration for the parents. The collaboration 

between home and school has been invaluable, and I am truly thankful for your unwavering commitment to 

your child's success.  Thank you for all of your support! 

 

For those returning next year, we look forward to welcoming you back in the fall. For those moving on, we send 

our best wishes for continued success.  Best of luck to our fifth graders as they move on to the next chapter of 

their educational career – middle school!   

 

As we transition into the summer break, I encourage you to take this time to relax, recharge, and enjoy quality 

moments with your families. Whether you're planning exciting adventures or simply enjoying some downtime, I 

hope your summer is filled with fun and happiness.  The Hillier family will be traveling to Scotland and England in 

June.  We are really looking forward to it!   

 

All the best, 

Mrs. Jill Hillier 
Principal  

 

 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

School Hours  
 

8:00 - Doors open for students 

8:15 - First bell 

8:25 - Tardy bell/start of school day 

2:45 - Dismissal (1:45 on Wednesdays) 
                           

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/9m7f4YXqpg
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Blessings in a Backpack is a program made available through generous donors which is designed to 

supplement student nutrient needs over the weekends. Children participating in this program will receive a 

bag consisting of non-perishable food every Friday. The bag will be given to the child in a discreet and caring 

manner through the school counselor’s office. This program is offered to your child, if needed, throughout the 

school year at no cost to you.  

  

If you would like for your child to participate in the program, please contact Heather Harrington or Kim Hollis, 

School Counselors, at Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us (PVPV) or Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us (Rawlings). 
 

 
 

Parents, it’s time to buy your  

1st Day School Supplies for 2025-2026! 

We’re happy to announce that school supplies for 

Be sure to order early! The deadline to order is July 

 
 

 

CLICK HERE TO ORDER 

mailto:Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/gs/598080414


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

ATTENDANCE/PICKUP:  If your child is not going to attend ACE on any given day, you MUST EMAIL/CALL your child’s teacher and the 

following individuals to avoid holding up buses: 

gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 904-547-3830 

PV: anne.rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us & lisa.bevill@stjohns.k12.fl.us/904-547-3820 

Rawlings: gina.l.baker@stjohns.k12.fl.us/904-547-8570. 

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES SHOULD BE AVOIDED AFTER 2 PM/1 PM on Weds. 

 

PLEASE PICK UP NO LATER THAN 6:00 PM.  There is $1 per minute late fee after 6:00 PM.  

There is a $25 per minute late fee on days that ACE closes at 5:00 PM: Before Thanksgiving Break, Christmas Break, Spring Break and the Last 

Day of School ($25 per minute late fee on these days) 

 

REGISTRATION FOR ACE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration forms are available at either front office or on our website, Extended Day & Enrichment Programs – PVPV-Rawlings Elementary 

School (stjohns.k12.fl.us)  Please email completed forms to the coordinator at gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us or submit in person at Rawlings 

Elementary School.  The registration fee should be submitted with your registration forms by check, cash or on SchoolPay.  You are not 

considered registered until the registration fee is paid. 

** Registration for existing ACE students will not be accepted if all monies due are not paid in full. All payments #1 - #10 for the 24-25 school 

year should now be paid in full, including any late fees owed. You cannot register you student for next year, until all accounts are up to 

date **  

  

SUMMER CAMP at Rawlings 2025: 

The Sea Turtles Summer Camp will be held in June and the S4 Sports Camp will be in July. 

The following link has all the information: 

PVPV-Rawlings Elementary School – St. Johns County School District   

mailto:gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:anne.rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:lisa.bevill@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:gina.l.baker@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extended-day-programs/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extended-day-programs/
mailto:gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Media Center News 

Click the link below to see our AR Superstars and 

!  

• Summer Reading Brag Tags 

• SSYRA Junior 2025-2026  

• SSYRA 3 – 5 2025-2026 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/ 

 

 

Noteworthy News from  

Ms. Livingston!  

🎵 
ATTENTION 5th GRADERS: 

Ms. Livingston will be holding music auditions for the 

graduation ceremony.  Please click on the link 

below for more information. 

 

https://teachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us/livingston-k/ 
 

Cafeteria News 
Please visit our Sea Turtle Café’s website for information: 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/ 

A note from the 

Kids Care Committee 
Thank you to our faculty, students, 

and families for donating the most 

towels and blankets the Humane 

Society has ever received at one 

time. They were beyond appreciative 

and couldn’t have been more 

thankful. 

A special shout out to Amy Lamm, 

Kim Caldwell, and Susan Luce for 

loading bag after bag into their 

vehicles and transporting the many 

donations. Thank you to Stacy 

Shepherd for organizing and taking 

care of the items that couldn’t be 

used at the Humane Society. It was a 

much bigger undertaking than any of 

us could have anticipated.  We are so 

thankful for the generosity shown by 

our school community! 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
A big shout out to the Rawlings Battle of the 

Books team!  These amazing students placed 2nd 

in the District Battle of the Books!  Way to go sea 

turtles! 

 

 
Kaavya Chaudhary ~ Saanvi Chaudhary 

Morgan Paul ~ Lorelei Garrow ~ James Bolton 
 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Flivingston-k%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKatherine.Sampogna%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ce4e9719cb8456893a308dcc75c9b32%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638604447779321782%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q8BgJrCK%2F1%2F6lzJu0%2B9UKzAT6ssRFbVOTjK271ZBaUc%3D&reserved=0
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/


 

  

Clinic News 
.      

If you have any questions, please call your 

student’s respective clinic. 

 

PVPV: 904-547-3834                

 

 Rawlings:  904-547-8573        

 

On Monday, May 5th, a packet will go home 

with all students who have emergency 

medications and or daily medications in the 

clinic.  There will be pick up instructions and 

forms for next year in the packet.  Please 

check your child’s backpack for this 

important information. 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUZJvb35VlL1Fhz-7md967pJUMDAyNTA0Sjc0NTI1TE5UTkdIMzQzWlJLMy4u&route=shorturl


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our amazing fifth grade students showed off their talents and were absolutely incredible!  A 

special thank you goes to our talented fifth grade performers, our superb stage crew, the 

engaging emcees, Pinspiration for sponsoring the event, our awesome moms on the fifth-grade 

committee and Mrs. Frank for organizing the show, and all the audience members that came 

out to support our students.  We also appreciate our fifth-grade teachers for being flexible with 

teaching and learning time to allow these students to audition, practice, and do a dress 

rehearsal prior to the big show.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



  

 

Visiting Our School 
For any adult to have access to any St. Johns County School building for any reason, he/she must first 

submit a school access request form, background checks must be run, and the adult must be cleared.  IF 

YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO, please take a minute and complete the school access request for 

found here: https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/.    
 

SJCSD Parents and Families, 
As we are in the home stretch of the 
school year, events will be taking place 
throughout our district. Everyone must 
have school access to go past the front 
office of any school. If you plan to go 
into a school and have not completed a 
school access form in the past, it is 
highly recommended that you 
complete this form right away. The 
form can be found at 
https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply. 
Completion of background screening 
can take two weeks or longer. If you 
completed a school access form in the 
past and think your approval may have 
expired (approval lasts for 3 years), call 
your child’s school and they will 
provide your current information. 

Thank you, 

SJCSD Administration 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstjohns.keepntrack.com%2Fapply%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJill.Hillier%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca0a54860df324d0f003408dc915995d9%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638545061159333834%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S2ncqZOVpyi8riGi5NYqnFYYwVhgOe7irq9MZrGN5X8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fr8oPCMJnzN_3yJ5RTgPLfw~~%2FAAAAARA~%2FZdUl-ymRwVXoNVvCwAysd93ChzPuqFksl33ehhZtf8x58y1lUVy50ITDJlVjFWIk-Ea9rg4c8WyfJJqK4CzP_wQtBA-AEHqOKbJVRASCznK3LsTklybdBSTCLyLWLLdwit9j-q3t20aYO5fcTHxqIg~~&data=05%7C02%7Cjill.hillier%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C342adc8eb221414651cc08dd7097af35%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638790518999668553%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=md1J5DXzy9Jq9TIhOJhhOeihlPiFzxjHc%2FtLcI%2FDGjY%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 


